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February 23, 2015 

VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2014-0276 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (EGD) 
Requirement for Technical Conference 

We have reviewed the interrogatory responses filed by EGD.  In response to Procedural Order No. 2, 
VECC is not seeking a Technical Conference.  As we are still analysing the responses we believe the 
suggestion of Board Staff to allow parties to put in writing any further requests for clarification of 
matters would be helpful.  It is our experience that applicants usually make best efforts to deal with any 
reasonable request to clarify matters in advance of a settlement conference and we hope that some 
matters can be dealt with on an informal basis where this is appropriate.  We also believe Staff’s 
suggestion would allow parties to make best use of the time set aside for the settlement conference on 
March 5.   

Yours truly, 

Mark Garner/for 

Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 

Cc:  EGD – Andrew Mandyam - EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
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